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      In all your ways acknowledge Him and






                                  He will make your paths straight…   Proverbs 3:6

Jodie Pully, President  
“Walk in Love”                                                                     









         September 2016
Dear Women of the Church and All Clergy,

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend our Fall Meeting and UTO Ingathering on Thursday, October 13th! 

The Reverend Jay Morris and the Women of Aquia Episcopal Church in Stafford have graciously offered to host this event. Our program “Walk in Love” will be led by The Right Reverend Susan E. Goff as she shares photographs and stories from her ministry and travels including her trip to Guatemala with the covenant group of the Anglican Church of the Central Region of America (IARCA), her visit with Pope Francis, and her ongoing relationship with the Diocese of Liverpool. In the afternoon at Holy Eucharist she will preach and be our Celebrant. We are grateful to have her with us!

Registration, Coffee and Breakfast will be from 8:30am – 9:15 am in the Great Hall, Aquia’s beautiful new Christian Formation building. This gathering is a time for fellowship for the women and clergy from around our diocese and to view displays of ministries we support. 

Our meeting begins at 9:15am. Please see our agenda enclosed. Our Human Trafficking Posters will be unveiled and we will have them ready for you to take back to your churches and communities. 

The Viva Voce recipients will be in attendance and introduced. Your contributions will be split between them. The Communion Alms will go to support Gifts & Scholarships and Grace Inside Chaplin Services. As your gift ensures a permanent recognition of the milestone or memory you wish preserved in the Book of Remembrance or the Gift of Life Book, you also fund scholarships for students in our diocese. We will learn more about Grace Inside from a presentation offered by The Rev. Lynn Litchfield. Please take a few minutes to review the enclosed flyers and bring or mail your donations for both Viva Voce and Communion Alms.
Your nomination chair, Cindy Helton, will present the slate of officers for election, term beginning 2017 and a list of other appointments.  Each church may have 2 delegates to vote at the meeting. If you don’t have an active ECW, please have your priest appoint 2 women to attend and vote. Feel free to contact me with questions. The new board members will be installed by The Right Reverend Susan E. Goff. Please see the list of openings for the Diocesan Board enclosed and contact us if you are interested in serving. Our Joy in Service is most rewarding. 

Following the buffet luncheon, our Holy Eucharist and UTO Ingathering will begin at 1:30 in Aquia’s historical church. Be certain that your UTO Representative is present or please send someone in her place to participate, also see the enclosed UTO report. We value the presence of our clergy and we invite you to vest and process for the service. UTO stoles or white/festive stoles are appropriate. 

Register by October 3rd see form enclosed as well as on E-Communiqué and on our website at www.ecw.thediocese.net. Duplicate registration forms if needed. Please encourage the women in your church to come and bring a friend, we are providing free child care!
God’s Peace,  
      Jodie
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